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This Broadcast Bulletin serves to notify state agencies that the Department of General 
Services, Procurement Division (DGS-PD), is developing a solicitation to rebid the 
Information Technology Consulting Services Master Service Agreement (ITCS MSA).  

The existing ITCS MSA contract numbers 5167010-001 to various, will be expiring on April 
20, 2021. State agencies who intend to continue procuring services under ITCS MSA 
5167010 should amend their subsidiary agreements prior to the current ITCS MSA 
expiration date.   

To enable potential proposers to focus on the new ITCS MSA opportunity, the application 
process for ITCS MSA 5167010 will close October 1, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. Pacific Time. 
State agencies may recommend that consultants submit an application package before 
the closing date and time. We highly encourage interested parties to participate in the new 
ITCS MSA opportunity available soon. 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

DGSITConsultingMSA@dgs.ca.gov 

(916) 375-4365 

 

mailto:DGSITConsultingMSA@dgs.ca.gov

